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Vessel Owners Sought to Help with Cleanup 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

BP has set up a “Vessel of Opportunity” program for vessel owners to offer their services to assist with 

response efforts.   

 

Anyone interested should contact Vince Mitchell (425) 745-8017 (vince.mitchell@lamor.com).  Please 

copy BP’s Grant Johnson (grant.johnson@bp.com) on any e-mails.    

 

Vessel owners will need to provide details about their vessel: name, owner, horsepower, length, draft, 

etc. 
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